Clackamas

December 12, 2013

Greetings CCBA members and supporters,

It has been my pleasure to serve as your Executive Director for the last two and a half
years. The melding of the public workforce world and the business alliance has proven
a success, | believe! Thank you. Today | am writing to let you know | have accepted a
position as Director of Business and Employer Services with the State Employment
Department.

The CCBA provides an important voice in the county, one that is respected and valued.
I have enjoyed leamning from all of you and look forward to watching how the CCBA
continues to grow and develop. During the transition | am committed to working with the
board of directors and have complete confidence in Amy Oakley, the CCBA Executive
Assistant. Amy is a consummate professional who will make sure the business alliance
continues to accomplish its great work.

Clackamas County is my home and | will continue to be a strong advocate for business
growth and support in this county — we have much to offer.

Thank you.

Kim Parker
Executive Director

Clackamas County Business Alliance
503.657.1729



